
 

August 30, 2018 

Dear All Saints Family: 

On this Labor Day Weekend I hope you will offer a prayer of thanks 
for the miraculous way God has matched your gifts to meet the 
needs of others in this world. In the church we call this our “vocation.”  
 
As you go about your “vocation” for the rest of the week and this Fall 

consider how God uses your gifts, skills, dedication and creativity to change the people around 
you and meet the needs of the world. It just might change your heart and perspective on work.  
 
Have a great and safe Labor Day weekend,  
Pastor Eric 
 
Tuesday Coffee Hour Bible Study Begins September 18th 8:30 am 
If you want to gather a crowd, serve Jean Toenges’ cinnamon rolls. That is what we will be doing 

on Tuesday the 18th. In addition to the rolls we will be studying 1, 2, 3 John. In these short books 

of the Bible you will read some very familiar verses and some not so familiar. Even if you cannot 

be there every third Tuesday of the month drop in when you can. Sign-up at the High School, at 

signup.com http://signup.com/go/EjLeVNB  or email me and let me know you are coming at 

eaune@allsaintsnya.org. We will reserve a roll for you or maybe two.  

Sanctuary chairs   

Great news!  We only need 38 more chairs.  Each chair costs $187.00.  To gift or 
pledge a chair  visit our homepage at www.allsaintsnya.org You can pay in full, 
make increment payments or pledge a chair with payment due by October 1, 
2018. On the order form online or the envelope in the Sunday bulletin please 
fill out your name and "in memory", "in honor", or "to the Glory of God" along 
with the pledge section. Your name and memorial information will be listed in 
the bulletin at our Dedication Service on October 28. 

Men's Fellowship Begins September 8, 2018 
Men's Fellowship is a group of men of all ages who meet with Pastor Eric the first 
Saturday of the month at 8:00 am at Hillcrest Cafe. Come enjoy some good food and 
good company! Contact Pastor Eric with any questions: eaune@allsaintsnya.org 
 

Women's Fellowship Begins September 8, 2018 
Women's Fellowship is a group of women of all ages who meet the first Saturday of the 
month at 8:00 am. at the home of  Betty Franke.  Bring your Bible and enjoy some great 
food, great company, and great study of God's Word. Contact Betty Zenk with any 
questions: bzenk005@yahoo.com 
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Blessing of the Backpacks 
Students, bring your backpacks to worship at the high school on Sunday, September 9 
at 9:00 am and we’ll pray and do a special blessing of you and your backpack as you 
begin a new school year. 
 

Christin's Farewell  Please join us in a farewell reception honoring Christin Fugate on 
Sunday, September 9 at the high school following the 9 am service.  Help us celebrate 
the many contributions and years of service Christin has provided All Saints and its 
members. 
 
Rally Sunday Schedule, September 16 - in the church building 
Some Saints, Free Carnival and Pork Chop Dinner 
Worship at 8, 9 & 10:15 am 
Free Pork Chop Meal served 8:30 am - 11:30 am 
 
If you are registered for 9:00 am Sunday School please follow this schedule:  
9:00 - 9:30 am Families worship together  
9:30 - 9:40 am Students meet Sunday school staff 
9:40 - 10:15 am Free Carnival 
 
If you are registered for 10:15 am Sunday School please follow this schedule: 
10:15 - 10:45 am Families worship together 
10:45- 10:55 am Students meet Sunday School staff 
10:55 - 11:30 am Free carnival 
 

Rally Sunday Carnival helpers wanted on Sunday, September 16: Grade 9 to Adult 

volunteers are needed from 9:30- 11:30 am to work at one of our carnival games. Sign up 

at http://signup.com/login/entry/296987789364004052 , or call or email Darcy  952-

467-3388; dgray@allsaintsnya.org  

Read a Latte  Begins September 20, 2018 -  
All Saints Book Club reads a wide variety of fiction and nonfiction books. We meet in 
members' homes the third Thursday of the month and enjoy food, fellowship and 
conversation. Contact Darcy Gray with any questions: dgray@allsaintsnya.org  (Our 
September book is "The Summer Girls" by Mary Alice Monroe and will be hosted by 
Cathy Bahls) 
 

Prayer Partners  Prayer Partners offers confidential intercessor prayer for any person in need 

and prays for the ministry of the congregation. Prayer requests are passed on via telephone or 

e-mail and are kept confidential. To become a prayer partner or if you have a prayer request 

contact Darcy at 952-467-3388 or dgray@allsaintsnya.org 

Serving Schedules Our monthly serving schedules are available online through Signup.com.  

Please consider volunteering for one of the many open spots in September.  Go to 

http://signup.com/go/7nvSnh  to sign up. 
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